
February 2021

Updates From the Road

Dear praying Churches and friends,


	 The month of January was busy and fruitful! It was our first full month 
being back on the road, full time with meetings. We started south with our 
first meeting in Mississippi and had a wonderful missions conference. We 
have seen God’s hand of protection many times while on the road. As we 
were making our way to South Carolina, just about 4 miles away from the 
campground we were stopping at for the night, we had a camper tire blow 
out. We pulled over and Mike, the man working at the campground found 
us on the side of the road and helped Trevor load up the bad tire and we 
“limped” the camper into the campground for the night. Mike was a 
blessing, please pray with us for his salvation!


	 From there we had a meeting in South Carolina where Trevor was able 
to present and preach in a Spanish church. He preached through an 
interpreter and by the end of the night, Trevor was approached by Delvin, a 
member of the church, saying he had felt God leading him to missions and 
that he felt a burden for Italy! Please pray along with us that Delvin would 
heed the call to missions and continue to follow the Lord’s leading. As 
exciting it is for us to present our burden of Italy to different people, it 
makes it all the more worth it to see others answer the call to missions! What 
a humbling experience to see how God uses his people.


	 We had many good drop-ins and through one of the churches we 
visited , Trevor was invited to present and preach to a Senior Saints meeting. 
Here for the next month we will be making our way from Mississippi to 
Florida, please pray for our safety in traveling. The boys have been doing 
well and are thoroughly enjoying the nicer weather to run and ride their 
bikes outside. Your prayers mean more than you would ever understand. 
Thank you for your faithfulness!


In Christ, 

Trevor Deneau 

Phone: (231) 577-8060 Email: deneaus.to.italy.com

Praise Reports


• We have had safety on the road


• We have had one of the last three 
churches take us on.


Prayer Requests


• The hearts of the Italians to be 
softened.


• The PM of Italy has stepped 
down putting the government 
in crisis mode, but it has 
decreased the Covid 
restrictions to yellow (previously 
red), allowing the missionaries 
to minister.


• The work of other missionaries 
in Italy to be blessed.


• Our calendar to continue to fill 
with meetings for this year.


Our Boys


• All three boys have adjusted 
well to being back in the fifth 
wheel, on the road, and in new 
churches.
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